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September Book Sale Preview 

It has been a bit chaotic in the library basement. Donations have been arriving since 
June, and many times we have had multiple donations each day. Boxes of Fiction hard-
backs are accumulating in the garage along with History books. I believe we have 
enough DVDs to satisfy both the September and December book sales. As schools start 
to open, and the moving ends donations might slow down. My take? Not likely.  
I see folks culling books from their full shelves to make room for the stack of books they 
want off their floor (yours truly speaking here). 
 
Do not expect lots of surprises this book sale. Nonfiction, along with classics and media, 
will be found in the McAllister Room. The only difference is we will put the Children’s 
Media in the Main Lobby. The south wall will be filled with OLD books (we have been 
having fun boxing all sorts of OLD goodies for everyone). We have many high-quality 
ART books for sale including Architecture gift books. All Nonfiction categories will be 
represented in the McAllister Room. We will also have a good selection of first edition 
books, as well as human sexuality books, especially regarding LGBTQ topics. 
 
The Main Lobby area will have EASY, Jr. Early Reader, and Middle Children’s books 
along with Children’s DVDs and CDs. Autumn Holiday (think Halloween) Gift Books 
will be available as well. Our Adult Fiction categories, with lots of first editions, will be 
found in the North Lobby (Mystery/Thriller and Romance/Romantic Suspense), on  
tables extending to the Reference desk (Fiction and OLD Fiction), and on tables in 
front of the check out counters (Science Fiction, Young Adult, etc.). 
 
Friday evening, September 16th , is open to all Friends from 7:30 to 9:30, and  
Saturday, September 17th , the book sale is open to the general public from 9:00 to 
6:00. Sunday is ½ price day or you may purchase books for $8 per bag. The sale will 
run from 1:00 to 5:00 that afternoon. Of course, Monday, September 19th, is Bag Day. 
All books will be found in the McAllister Room, the sale will run from 9:00 to 3:00 and  
a bag of books will cost you $3. 
 
We are looking forward to everyone wandering back to the library after their vacations 
to tell their stories and pick up a book, or two, or three. I thank all the Friends volun-
teers who have been very busy this summer pre-sorting, sorting, and boxing materials 
for the upcoming sale. 
 
Suzanne Cunningham 
Chair, book sale committee 

Find us online at tcplfriends.org, on Facebook @friendsoŌcpl, by email friends.of.tcpl@gmail.com, or by phone at 765-429-0170 

2022 Book Sales 
September 16 - 19 
December 9 - 12 
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This is your pass to our Friday Friends Only Preview 

A Note From the President 

Our online book sales  hit a record 
month for July on Amazon and eBay! 
Most of these were from one of our large 
donations we received a couple of 
months ago.  
 
Our downtown Book Sale on September 
16- 19 is getting closer and we will need 
volunteers again to help as cashiers, as 
floaters, or with the sale setup. We also 
have received quite a few large donations 
recently, so. we are looking for members 
to help on pre-sorting and sorting these 
books. Please contact us at 
friends.of.tcpl@gmail.com if you would 
like to be part of our team. Thanks! 
 
Jim Plantenga 
President 


